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CH5 5 .3 - Media Relations Policy
It is the responsibility of every Lapel town employee to help insure that accurate and appropriate information is

presented to the media.  Therefore, it is requested that contact with the media be approved with the Town

Council before any statement is issued.  This policy and resolution is solely for the purpose of making certain

that there remains accurate and appropriate information conveyed to the media.

Further Information

Resolution No. 2-1994, passed 2/15/1994 

Date Passed: 2/15/1994 

http://www.lapelindiana.org/ordinance.asp?chapter=5&search=

